
EPC Minutes 
February 5, 2021 

In attendance: Susan Bosworth, Magali Compan, Josh Erlich (chair), Larry Evans, 
Jonathan Glasser, Matt Haug, Mike Kordosky, Rachel Li, Tom Linneman, Sallie 
Marchello, Elizabeth Mead, Christy Porter, Denise Ridley-Johnston, Cory Springer, Nori 
Thurman, Kristin Wustholz 

1.  Minutes from January 28, 2021 were approved 

2. Cory Springer introduced the new version of curriculog. 

3. Proposals 

Consent Calendar 
CONS 492 - Capstone Conservation Practicum    COLL 400 
INTR 162 - Transitions: St Andrews     Course change 
THEA - Current: THEA 460 —>THEA 264 - Right Here, Right Now: Site Specific Art   
          Course Change 
The consent calendar was approved. 

Other Proposals 
APIA 205 - Introduction to APIA Studies     Course change 
  Will check whether this course meets the requirements for 4 credit course. 
BUAD 492 - Real Estate Finance      COLL 400 
  Will request more details, complete curriculog form. 
ECON 416 - Capital Markets and Portfolio Choices   COLL 400 
  Course expectations in syllabus seem different than in curriculog form. Will confirm. 
LAS 290 - Intensive Elem Portuguese and Brazilian Culture/ 
  Portuguese 103       New course  
  Postponed pending further discussion among the deans. 
KINE 485 - Cellular Basis of Neuromuscular Physiology   Course change 
  Approved 
KINE 485 - Cellular Basis of Neuromuscular Physiology   COLL 400 
  Does not appear to fit COLL 400. Will request clarification. 
MATH 410 - Permutation Groups      COLL 400 
  Will check on how course addresses diverse audience. 

4. Foreign Language Proficiency - catalog language review 

  EPC discussion was postponed pending further discussion among the deans. 

5. COLL 300 review - update and discussion 



Josh and Kristin provided update and discussed plans for two town hall meetings the 
following week. There was discussion about having 3rd-party study abroad students 
submit self-reflection essay tying course(s) studied abroad to learning expectations. 
Some frustration was expressed with the burden that would be placed on faculty if 
they were responsible for reviewing the self-reflection essays. 


